
Staff Senate  
Held on: August 8, 2000, 10 am  
Held at: 8th Floor of the Library  

 

 
Staff Members Present: 
 
Debbie Borel, Valerie Durham, Viola Lornette, Vonda Browning, Kay Frost, Royce 
McGuire, Earline Burns, Tom Griffin, Frances Morris, Sherra Critain, Eddie Henley, 
Cindy Rhoden, Dennis Crow, Irma Jones, Callie Trahan, Jana Daigle, Wendi 
LeBlanc, Terry Washburn, 

Phyllis York - Records 
 
I. Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. by Vice President Karen Wells. 
 
II. Roll Call 
The roll was called by Royce McGuire, a quorum was seated. 
 
III. Minutes 
Minutes of July 11, 2000 were approved. 
 
IV. New Business 
Ms. Neubecker, incoming President of the Lamar University Club, informed everyone 
of the organization and encouraged people to join. The purpose of the organization is  
 

V. Committee Reports 
Callie Trahan reported on the Staff Awards Committee and everything is going along 
nicely and ready for October. 
 
Royce reported that she has received Officer Nominations. The deadline is August 16, 
2000, the ballots will be sent out to senators on August 17th and the deadline to return 
ballots will be August 25th. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:25 a.m. 
Royce McGuire 


